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                               Forty-four Kelowna Sunrise Rotarians and their guests took to the links  
                               for a fun-packed scramble with no limit of outrageous rules and antics  
                               on Friday, September 29th at Gallagher’s Canyon Golf & Country Club in  
                               East Kelowna.  The 25th Annual event was once again organized by club  
                               member Wayne Duchart who had guaranteed that the sun would shine  
                               brightly and that everyone would have a grand old time, no matter the 
caliber of their ability.  It was soon evident by observers at the first tee off box that the 
caliber of play was certainly questionable. 
  

 
  

Calmness prevailed over the canyon and golf course during the golf game, but one would 
find that hard to believe as apparently there were a record number of arrant golf balls that 
found their way into the trees that lined each of the fairways as few balls actually landed on 
green grass.  One could understand this if hurricane winds had been experienced during 
the highly-competitive match. 
  

 

 

https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000000826/Images/logo(2).png


 
  
While there were no winning teams out on the course, everyone had a fantastic day of 
fellowship and laughs, and yes, everyone took home a prize.  Two golfers did take home an 
extra prize as club member and pro Angela Burnell won the hole-in-one competition on the 
putting green and club member Mike Crowley got closest to the body bag with his drive off 
the tee off box on the first fairway.  Golfers were disqualified it they hit the bag and thus 
disturbed the remains within it. 
  
The 25th Annual Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise Golf Tournament will go down in history as 
one more golf tournament that will be remembered for some time, at least until the 
26th takes place in September of 2018. 

  

 


